
Tentative Agreement Between
The Hesperia Unified School District

And

Hesperia Teachers Association (HTA)
September 19, 2018

On September 19, 2018, HUSD and HTA met to discuss the trigger language from the April 20,
2018 Tentative Agreement. As a result of this meeting, both parties agree to the following:

•  Effective November 1, 2018, an increase of 1.0% will be applied to the 2018/19
salary schedule.

•  Effective November 1, 2018, an increase of $150 will be added to the Health and
Welfare Cap of $14,516. The new Cap amount for 2018/2019 will be $14,666.
[Article 10(A)(1)(a)]

This Agreement will be effective upon ratification by both parties.
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